
Mr. Ashod Melikian 
308 Saybrook Road 
Villanova, Penna. 19085 

Dear Mr. Melikian: 

November 25, 1974 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Stewardship 
of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that purpose. 

Our receipt #19508 is enclosed. 

Enc:. 

vb 

Si cerely, 

Siran Terzibashian 
Office of the Primate 


